
From: Ann & Robin  
Sent: 19 October 2023 15:44 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application 2023/3134 and v2023.3965L 1 Rothwell Street NW18YH  
 
                                                                                                      19th October, 2023 
 
Felicity England-Crowther, Elizabeth Ann Charlton and Robin Charlton as 
freeholders of 114 Regents Park Road NW18UG wish to object to the above 
planning applications on the grounds so well described by Dame Elizabeth 
Forgan of 112 Regents Park Road in her email of the 14th October. They are 
inappropriate applications for the conservation area. 
In particular we would like to object to the works on the party wall which 
forms part of our landscaped garden which was created in 2002 and has been 
carefully nurtured ever since so that it now has mature climbing plants 
bordering mature shrubs and stone paving. 
 Ann Charlton 
 


